| Extract from the Marseilles Clagsing Letter dated 8th May,1953.
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' A"EL EARIN", Before your report No, 11420
freceives the consideration of the Committee, I would inform

1), The information gilven in the Makers' letter mgn!'&ng
Torslonals (forwarded with your report) 1s not ‘
sufficlent, To enable a proper investigation to
be made, pleese arrenge for the actual torsiograph
records to be forwarded here together with
particulars of the magmifieation of the records
and ealeulations of the stresses,

2)s With reference to First Entry Report lio, 11430%-

(a) Tlease state whe A0S ines
have been budl .t
— (b) Please BE & ntification marks
on the cranks: GWN%THRM -
forglng Reps « LIOyd's Reqgister

3)s It is noted from 9 i ' been

r done towards t ummmlmg
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8th May, 1953,

(Continuod)'

on this occasion and the Owners should therefore,
be asked to gilve a definite date when éhis will
be carried out, it being noted the Special

Survey on the hull is now complete,
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